
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

“These are a few of our favorite things”…Every once in a 
while Val and I discuss together what we think are a few 
of our favorite things.  The list changes regularly, but for 
now here are several things we enjoy doing on a day 
off…                                                                                           
1) Favorite Panini – “Andrews on 8th”, 279 East 8th in 
North Vancouver (Try the roasted veggie!)                       
2) Favorite fish & chips – “Go Fish” on Fisherman’s 
Wharf near Granville Island 
3) Favorite breakfast – “Medina Café”, 556 Beatty Street 
(Try the frittata)…Be prepared to stand in line outside 
4) Best croissants in the world – The Double Almond 
Croissants at Thomas Haas, 998 Harborside behind the 
Auto Mall 
5) Favorite casual lunch spot – The Bakehouse in 
Edgemont Village (Sit outside on the patio) 
6) Favorite Farmers Market – Trout Lake (between 
Templeton & Lakewood off Broadway  
7) Favorite Day Hike – Take a ferry to Bowen 
Island…Start with lunch at The Snug Café, then hike 
around Killarney Lake 
8) Favorite Day Trip – Take the ferry to Galiano Island 
and walk to Bellhouse Park…eat your lunch overlooking 
the water…on to Bluff Park for fantastic views of Active 
Pass…Supper at the Hummingbird Inn and back to the 
ferry – A FULL day, but well worth it…(wear comfortable 
walking shoes!)  
9) Favorite Indian Food – Rangoli, 1488 W. 11th Ave. just 
off Granville (Try the Tamarind Chicken or the Portobello 
Mushroom & Red Bell Pepper Curry) 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Marcel Kurtz will be 
speaking this morning. There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service 
today…a great chance to meet a new friend. 

                      

This week at Valley Church… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language)  
7 pm on Monday evenings.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.   
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part 
of the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to 
pray each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing 
about your answers to prayer!  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth)  
7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-
0307 for further info.  
 
Mom’s  Morning Out – Thursdays from 9 to 11 am. For info 
contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  We are doing 
2 separate studies at this time…Loving Your Kids on Purpose 
and Prayer in Your Marriage. Childcare is provided. 
 
Photos on front (clockwise from top left) –  All of the photos 

this week were taken recently by members of the Growth 

Group led by John Shaw this semester on Photography. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of 

your special moments with us by emailing us 

your favorite family photos to use in the 

bulletin and on our website. If you are taking a 

trip over the next few months, take along a 

Valley Church bulletin and take a photo of you 

holding it in front of a site you’re 

visiting…Valley Church’s  version of North Shore News “News 

Around the World”…”Valley Church Around the World”! 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 

new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 

Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 

You’ll find the cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 

A reminder from our bookkeeper…When you give your tithes 

and offerings, please be sure to fill in your offering envelope with 

all the necessary information (your name, address and the 

amount of your gift).  Otherwise our bookkeeper has no record of 

your gift and won’t be able to issue you an income tax recelpt. 

Our Daily Bread devotionals are available this week at the 

Information Table in the foyer. 

VBS dates for 2013 – This summer our VBS will be held the week 

of July 15-19th.  Mark your calendar! 

Owen & Val Scott are on vacation in 
England!  They arrive in London today, then 
on to Bath, followed by a week in the 
Cotswolds and a few days in London.       
Thank you Valley Church!   

 
Congratulations to Danielle Holt & Sam Herricledes!                                
They will be exchanging marriage vows on Saturday, June 1st.                                    
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